
July 2021 

 
 
Carrollwood Day School’s non uniform dress code policy: 
 
• Students may wear solid T-shirts or T-shirts with college or sports team 

logos. Students may not display inappropriate slogans, advertisements, 
or offensive pictures.  

• Cut-off shirts, midriff tops or tank tops are not appropriate school attire.  

• Closed shoes must be worn.  

• Shorts and skirts cannot be more than 4 inches above the back of the 
knee.  

• Jeans, slacks, or long shorts are acceptable. Ripped or torn clothing is 
not acceptable. 

• Pants and shorts may not be worn below the waist.  

• We recommend that names be written on the inside of the neckband or 
waistband.  

 


